
The	officer’s	do	not	have	a	departmental	email	address	

Sent	from	my	iPhone

On	Apr	14,	2020,	at	10:36	AM,	Emiliano	Falcon-Morano	<efalcon@aclum.org>	wrote:

Thank	you,	Michael.

Did	you	make	a	search	on	the	emails	to	see	if	the	company	reached	out	to	police	officers	individually?
	
Thanks!
	
Stay	safe	and	healthy.
	
Best,
Emiliano
------
Emiliano	Falcon-Morano
Pronouns:	he,	him,	his
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From:	Michael	Williams	<policechief@clarksburgma.gov>
Date:	Monday,	April	13,	2020	at	3:40	PM
To:	Emiliano	Falcon-Morano	<efalcon@aclum.org>
Cc:	Town	Administrator	<townadministrator@clarksburgma.gov>
Subject:	ACLUM	Records	Request
	
					I,	Chief	Michael	Williams,	had	recently	received	a	records	request	regarding	Clearview	Al	or	any	other	facial	recognition	company.	I	have
attached	the	response	to	the	following	request.

From Michael	Williams	<policechief@clarksburgma.gov>
Subject Re:	ACLUM	Records	Request

To Emiliano	Falcon-Morano	<efalcon@aclum.org>
Date Fri,	17	Apr	2020	19:50:33	+0000

mailto:efalcon@aclum.org
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=http%253a%252f%252faclum.org%252f&c=E,1,Bdyh2gBlxx-JOupDG6CAXtRIimsYqC8OKH0XL18CqWMrjky23_Dd7WyvSkEINNqix1yyQr0RYRIXT7EGjE05sp4PhTOFiEMXL7FRPldeG4ZrAhY,&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=http%253a%252f%252ftwitter.com%252faclu_mass&c=E,1,dPqhMFYWfpaITp3dH-B0XD1VY-Zy0L5FEgz1kNsqgSHOALi6xvTp2OpObjYKcZl5zFxhdX8cejIFYlxH5VRsJ0DfePWgTqp6CGNpkKwe82s_C417izE,&typo=1
https://www.facebook.com/aclumass/
https://www.instagram.com/aclu_mass/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC14AFyqfizR4gMAMa8KlZ3A

